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From: Rick Johnson

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 1:31 PM

To: 'mike.johnston.senate@state.co.us'; 'andy.kerr.senate@state.co.us';
'kevin.grantham.senate@state.co.us'; ‘'owen.hill.senate@state.co.us'; 'jessie.ulibarri.senate@state.co.
Subject: sb-133-please vote no

Good day, on behalf of the entire membership of the Colorado Society of
Colorado private Investigator (CSPI) we respectfully ask the Senate Finance
Committee vote no on SB-133, scheduled for hearing tomorrow.

This bill has become much more complicated after amendments were made
several weeks ago, without the knowledge or counsel of three big pi
associations with a combined total of well over 200 pi’s. Furthermore we are
waiting for an interpretation of those amendments from the bill sponsor on
how it will affect our associations. No response as to date.

The $40,000.00 deficit is an indisputable fact that must be dealt head on. Please
do not put the Colorado taxpayer at any additional risk with this bill. Keep in
mind, history shows very little issues with Colorado private investigators.
Government has intruded enough in the operation of small business.

PLEASE VOTE NO ON SB-133

Rick Johnson, President, CSPI
WWW.CSpi.com




